Notice of Temporary Closure of the Koryu Corner

The Koryu Corner will be temporarily closed as follows:

1) May 11th (Wed.) between 1pm and 8pm

In order to renew the library system.

X The Koryu Corner’s direct phone number (022-265-2471) and the Interpretation Support
Hotline (022-224-1919) will also be unavailable during these hours.

2) May 19th (Thur.) all day

Due to the Sendai International Center Exhibition Building hosting the reception for the G7
Finance Ministers and Central Bank Governors’ Meeting, Sendai.

The Koryu Corner’s direct phone number (022-265-2471) and the Interpretation Support
Hotline (022-224-1919) will be available as usual on Thur. 19th May.

The Koryu Corner is also closed for maintenance on May 9 (Monday.) & 10 (Tuesday.).

We apologize for any inconvenience and kindly ask for your understanding.



